
 

 

George, greetings from Helmand province. Just wanted to pass along my sincere 
thanks for the service you and your company continues to provide. We did a 45 minute 
Skype video conference between a school here in Afghanistan with a school back in Los 
Angeles with uninterrupted, clear streaming video. It was a great event for everyone 
involved, especially here on the Afghan end. Thank you and Carlyn, again, for your 
prompt and immediate service. We'll send along some pictures so you can see the 
BGAN in action with the Marines, myself and our Afghan friends. 
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